
 

 

Welcome to Year  

This year the staff working in Year  are:  

  

Miss Bucceri, Miss Rutland and Miss R Jones also work with us in Year 4.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Miss Goodwin is the teacher in Chestnut Class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Leary is the teacher in Holly Class. 

 

Meet the Teacher 2025/26  YEAR 4 

 

 Hi, my name is Miss Leary and I have worked at Pinehurst 

for 1 year but this will be my first year teaching and I am 

excited to start this new journey. I am really looking 

forward to exploring the exciting topics we have planned 

for the year ahead.  

 

Hi, my name is Miss Goodwin. I have worked at Pinehurst 

for 1 year now and I have loved every minute of it! I am 

very excited to start the year and explore all the exciting 

topics we have planned.  

Special Edition 

     

If you need to speak with us we are available at the end of the 

day. 

Alternatively you may call the school office on 0151 263 1300 

and we can arrange a mutually convenient time to speak on the 

phone. 

A note into class is a helpful alternative.  

For less urgent enquiries or questions please use Class Dojo. 

Ms Wigelsworth, our Pastoral and Family Safeguarding Lead, is 

available throughout the day by telephone to answer any 

questions or concerns.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Contact Number 07858 739336 for Emergencies only 

If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child or family please email:  

safeguarding@pinehurst-primary.co.uk 

 

 

 
 

Reading homework- Daily Home Readers to be changed on 
Monday 

Maths Homework – TT Rockstars 

Wider curriculum challenge – Visit or talk about a past visit 
to Crosby or Formby. Discuss how the area is similar and 

different to Anfield. 

 

 

Our PE day is currently Wednesday. 

Please can your child attend school in PE kit – School 

jumper, Yellow PE T-shirt, shorts or joggers and 

suitable footwear (pumps or trainers). NO 

SPORTSWEAR ETC.  

 

 

Home Reading every day is important.  Please complete your 

child’s reading record every time they read at home and return 

this with their books.  

 

This half term the children will be learning 

 

Year 4 will be reading The Lost Happy Endings in English. In Maths, we will be starting with Place Value before moving on to 

our four operations; addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We will be learning about teeth and their functions in 

our science lessons, which will involve some interesting experiments and investigations. Our wider curriculum learning will 

include learning about our local area and comparing it with other areas in Geography; exploring why people pray in RE, 

invasion games in PE; self-portraits in Art, PHSE, computing and Spanish. 

 

Please also see our half termly curriculum newsletters for helpful information about our current topics in school. These can be 

found on our school website – www.pinehurst-primary.co.uk 

  

 

Oxford Owl  Spelling Shed  

Class Dojo  Numbots TTRockstars 

(Please ask your teacher for login in details if required.) 


